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Nishiyamato Academy of California
2458 Lomita Blvd., Lomita, CA 90717

Nishiyamato Academy Saturday School
Phone: (310) 325-7040 / Fax: (310) 325-7621

April 17, 2023

Letter of Apology

We are very sorry for the incident that should not have occurred, in which your child was sent
to spend the day in the wrong grade level and classroom. The school's faculty, staff, and
administrators deeply regret and sincerely apologize for disappointing you on your child's first
day at the school, even though you had high expectations for the school and decided to enroll
your child.

We deeply regret the loss of trust in our school, and we will sincerely implement the attached
improvement plan and measures from next week, while paying the utmost attention to Emma's
emotional care first. In order to dispel any concerns the family may have, please park your car
for a while when you drop off Ema in the morning and pick her up afternoon, and we will inform

you of Ema's condition both in person and verbally each time you pick her up.

Again, it pains me to think of how Emma must have felt on Saturday, March 15, when she
spent several hours in the first grade classroom. From now on, the entire Nishiyamato Gakuen
will work hard to prevent such a mistake from happening again. We are truly sorry for this

incident.
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